
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on 28th April, 2014 discussed the 

recommendations of the Advisory Committees and decided that efforts be made to 

implement the below recommendations by the Clearing Corporation 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee 

1 Obtain feedback from members on the wider acceptance of auto approval 
facility. 

2 To monitor members/custodians having custodial trade rejections of 
relatively high value, and perform analysis on the reasons of such 
rejections. 

 


